From:

Sent: 23 November 2021 14:55

To: Secretary Of State (Kwasi Kwarteng) <Secretary.State@beis.gov.uk>;

eastangliaonenorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Subject: EastAngliaOne

Dear Secretary of State

Re grid connection in East Suffolk and the East Anglia One North application.

I write to urge that a "split decision" be taken so that offshore turbines are recommended for consent and the onshore infrastructure design is rejected so that adverse impacts can be minimised by choosing an alternative brownfield or industrial site.

The historic practice of radial connections where each windfarm has its own onshore infrastructure is now considered to be an unsustainable approach.

Yours sincerely Janet Harber East Suffolk resident